
 

 
 
 
October 28, 2013 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Paul Rossow 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
 
RE: UM 1631 

Request for Waiver of OAR 860-027-0005 and OAR 860-027-0015 
 
2014 Annual Budget of Expenditures and 2014 Construction Budget 
 
Avista would like to request an extension of time to file both our 2014 Annual Budget of 
Expenditures report and the Construction Budget report due to the fact that our budget 
has not been completed and will not be finalized until the end of the year.  An extension 
until March 31st will give us plenty of time to compile the data and submit the forms to 
you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jeremiah Webster 
 
Jeremiah Webster 
Financial Planning Analyst 
Financial Planning & Analysis 
509-495-2764 
 
CC:  Patrick Ehrbar (Avista) 
 Paul Kimball (Avista) 
 


